
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Indiana Bowling Centers Association 
The Statewide Association for Progressive Bowling Centers 

January 2022 
 
Dear Indiana High School Bowling Team / Singles Regional Finalist: 
 
Congratulations on qualifying to participate in the 2022 Indiana High School 
Bowling Regional Finals!   
 
This event will take place on Saturday, January 15 at City Lanes, 1901 S 
Woodland Ave, Michigan City, IN 46360. The center’s phone number is (219) 
872-9930. At this time, singles check-in is scheduled to begin at 8:00 am 
followed by opening ceremonies at approximately 8:30 am.  The bowling 
competition should begin at 9:00 am.  Team check-in is scheduled from 12:30pm 
– 1:30pm, with bowling competition scheduled to begin at 2:00 pm. (Local time 
– Central) 
 
We will bowl at the scheduled time unless the travel in the host area is restricted. 
The host center will have the most accurate info. Remember, regardless of the 
conditions, it is your decision to travel or not. 
 
COVID-19 Information:  Any face covering, or social distancing 
requirements will be at the discretion of the hosting center. 
 
Because of proximity and travel time, no lodging arrangements have been made. 
If lodging is needed, our advice is call on your own.   
 
Tournament results of your sectional and others around the state will be posted 
on Team App. 
 
Again, congratulations on qualifying for the Indiana High School Bowling 
Regional Finals and good luck! 
 
Sincerely, 
Brian Petrey 
Indiana High School Bowling Commissioner 
Indiana Bowling Centers Association 
(317) 498-3698        
brian@indianagobowl.com   
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